
MoDOT is currently examining two alternates to improve the alignment of the Route 67 crossover at Township Line 
Road, in an effort to enhance both safety and efficiency. Improvements are expected to be underway in spring 2015. As 
construction is underway, traffic will use the existing crossover during most of the work. However, there will be brief 
closures of Township Line Road and/or outer roads during certain stages of construction. At least one lane of Route 67 
will remain open at all times. For more information, please call Project Manager Jason Williams at (573) 472-5290.
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